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Submitter Comments:

I believe historic building should be protected and it is bad enough that our local history was 
destroyed when the goat ladies shack was bulldozed and no one in the redlands wants their stupid 
white water park as that is a flood plan for a reason and adding more water will just flood the loacl 
area even more 
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